
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

27 February 2023 

Dear parent/ carer  

Rotary Technology Tournament for Schools and Colleges 2023 

I am delighted to be able to offer your child an opportunity to take part in the Rotary Technology 

Tournament for Schools and Colleges 2023 

This event has been organised by Rotary in order to celebrate and learn about how the use of 

Science, Technology, Engineering and Maths plays such an important part in our lives, and to 

raise awareness of possible future careers within STEM.  

The event is being held on Wednesday 08 March 2023 from 9:00am until 3:00pm at the Crosfield 

Hall in Romsey.  We will depart from The Hamble School at 8:00am; students should arrive at 

the Progress Zone in the Skills Centre no later than 7:50am.  We are due to return by 3:45pm. 

Students are expected to be in full school uniform and should bring a packed lunch and plenty to 

drink.  

I hope you will support us by allowing your child to attend this competition, it is an excellent 

opportunity for them to learn about careers available to them within the STEM industry and to 

compete against others schools and teams. Please fill in and return the permission slip on Evolve 

to give your permission. 

If there are any further questions regarding this visit then please do not hesitate to contact me via 

email general@thehambleschool.co.uk  

Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs S Turner 

Head of Design Technology 

If, at any time, you should require special arrangements to be made when visiting the school and/or in order to participate fully in 

supporting your child at school (e.g. an accessible venue for meetings, if you are a wheelchair user, assistance with translation 

of documents or enlarged copies of communications etc.), please do not hesitate to let us know. 
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